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June 1, 2023 
 

Dear Golf Outing Participant and Potential Sponsor, 
 

As the Athletic and Activities Director at Hartford Union High School, I am committed to running an Athletic Department 

that the school and community can be proud of. I believe it is very important to strive for success on the field of play as 

well as in the classroom. This past school year went by fast. We celebrated five North Shore Conference Championships 

this year in Football, Boys Cross Country, Girls Volleyball, Gymnastics and Boys Track and Field. We also installed two 

new scoreboards at our softball fields and are very excited to open up our new 8 court Tennis Facility this Fall.  
 

This year, the HUHS Athletic Department will be hosting its 8th Annual Athletic Department Golf Outing and Dinner 

on Friday, August 11th at the Hartford Golf Club. Please consider supporting this event by either joining us for golf, 

dinner or through one of our many different sponsorship opportunities found on the back of this letter. Not only will you 

be helping raise funds to develop our student-athletes, but you also will be getting a great opportunity to advertise your 

business to all participants. I completely understand that this might not be the right time for your business to support the 

golf outing due to the recent economic challenges. However, if you or your business would like to participate in our event 

in a different way than I have outlined, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

With the ongoing success of this fundraising event, not only will the Athletic Department be able to help offset the cost 

for new fitness equipment, but I also hope to increase the number of Scholarships the Athletic Department awards to 

graduating HUHS student-athletes. This year, we were able to award nine graduating seniors with a $500 Scholarship. 

Congratulations to the following scholarship recipients – Kacy Kratz, Alayna Pusch, Isabelle Navarre, Adam Weyer, Nash 

Merklein, Bryce Duhr, Noah Deibert, Owen Otto and Justin Walters.  
 

It is my hope that this event will bring HUHS Athletic Supporters, Alumni, Parents, Coaches, and Community Members 

together to raise money, celebrate the success of the past seasons, and look forward to the future of our student-athletes. It 

will also be a great opportunity for you to meet many of our new and returning coaches. Please consider gathering a 

foursome to play in the event. The event does sell out quick. If you do not wish to golf, join us for a great meal with lots 

of raffle and auction items at the Chandelier Ballroom with the social starting at 6:30. Remember to check out the 

sponsorship opportunities on the back of this letter. If it is not the right time for a sponsorship, consider donating a prize 

that can be used in the raffle or auction at dinner.  
 

Regardless of your level or participation, I want to sincerely thank you for supporting our student-athletes and Hartford 

Athletics. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.   

 

WE ARE HARTFORD!! GO ORIOLES!! 

 

 
 

Scott Helms 

HUHS Athletic and Activities Director 

(Office) 262-670-3200       (Cell) 414-704-4356         (Email) scott.helms@huhs.org 
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